
 

ARMER FOUNDATION 

FOR KIDS 
 

The Armer Foundation For Kids is a non-profit organization dedicated to 

easing the financial burdens of families with children battling extreme medical 

or life-altering conditions. 

 

Did you know that the Armer foundation has and continues to directly help several past and current 

Sierra families? 

Now it is time to show our appreciation and support Armer Foundation for Kids as they continue to 

provide financial assistance for families in our local community. 

There are two ways to participate - Sierra PTO will be selling paper chains the week of March 21st – 

March 25th.   Chains can be purchased for $1.00 a piece outside the playground gates before the start of 

school or online via the Donate button on http://sierrapto.org/ . 

For online donations, include the student and teacher’s name in the comment box.  If you have multiple 

Sierra students, please, put all teacher names and donations will be evenly distributed unless otherwise 

noted. 

The class that raises the most money will receive a popsicle party as a reward. 

100% of donations will go directly to Armer Foundation. 

Join us in supporting this amazing organization so they can continue to assist so many in our own 

community. 
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